
 

21st February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
There has been some confusion over PE and what to wear and when. Mrs Maskell takes full 
responsibility!!  
 
To Clarify  
 
Reception:  
 
Should be in clothes that are comfortable for all physical activities i.e. joggers and T-shirt.  
Children who wear those clothes do not need to have a separate PE kit.  However, some of the 
girls are wearing dresses etc and will need to change for formal PE lessons.  Formal PE lessons 
for Reception take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 
School PE uniform is black shorts/joggers, black trainers and a white T-shirt.  
 
Y1-Y6: 
 
PE days are on a Tuesday and a Wednesday.  All children should come to school wearing their 
school PE uniform on those days.   
 
Clubs:  
 
Only the children who are in fitness fun on Thursdays will need to bring shorts/joggers, a t-
shirt and trainers to change into for their club.  This does not have to be school PE uniform but 
can be if you like.  The children will come home wearing their PE clothes with (hopefully) all of 
their school uniform in their bag.  
 
This is only until the end of this half term. I promise I will let you know in good time the 
correct information for next term, before we break up for Easter.  
 
Kind regards  
Elizabeth Maskell, Headteacher  
 
Mrs Cole  
Class Teacher  
 

Gymnastics Taster Event at The Best Centre, Burnley 
Monday 18th March 2024 

09.30-11.30am 
 

I consent to my child _________________________ taking part in the above event.  
 
 


